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 Check out our new bulletin board in the
teachers lounge. Ms. Brooke did it all free-
hand. She's special to us! 
Thank you to SCK for training a few staff
members in Crisis Intervention. This will
help many of our students. 
As we prepare for SLAB conferences, I
want to extend a special thank you to Ms.
Heather for organizing all the documents
for teachers. Rockstar! 
Mr. Logan-THANK YOU! Your dedication to
the Treble Choir and all your hard work
paid off. 
Congratulations to our wrestling teams on
a very successful season. 

  

The 2022-23 school year completes the final year in USD
382’s five year Kansas State Department of Education’s
accreditation cycle. “Accredited” means our system is in
good standing with the State Board and we have
provided conclusive evidence of growth in student
performance. In addition, our school has provided
evidence of an intentional, quality growth process. Liberty
Middle School staff is continually reviewing data and
making necessary adjustments to provide the best
opportunities and support we can for our students.

Football Field/ramp- Hittle
Bus duty- Ricke

LMS Bookfair 8:00 am
5/6 Music Rehearsal 12:00
5/6 Music Concert 2:30
Slab Conf. 4:00-7:00 

Track Meeting 7:50 am in LMS Gym
Content level meetings 7:50 am
LMS Bookfair 8:00 am
State Tornado Drill 10:00 am
Music Festival CKL League 1:00 pm. dismissed at 11:15
Slab Conf. 4:00-7:00

6th-grade rehearsal 1:00
6th-grade Vocal concert 2:30

Heart Association Dodge ball Tournament 9:00 am
Spring Break 11:30

Supervision Schedule-

Monday-

Tuesday-

Wednesday-

Thursday-

SLAB conferences are right around the corner. Teachers and
students have been working hard to make the conference just
right for their guardians. This week we also sent a couple teachers
to the MACE conference. This is a wonderful opportunity for
educators to network and learn new technology ideas to
implement in the classroom. 

Last Friday was a special day. I had the privilege of chaperoning
the Treble Choir to and from Wichita for KMEA. It truly was the
very best day with this group of amazing students. The biggest
smiles were present all day! I was so proud of how our students
represented themselves and our school. 
 
We had the 2nd graders at LMS a few times during the school day
this week. They were awesome and sounded so great. They
brought a different type of energy to the building. I was happy to
meet a young man on Monday and he made my day on Thursday
as he ran off the stage to say hello. His smile was needed in that
moment!

As we venture into the 4th quarter, it doesn't seem possible, but I
am looking forward to all the excitement spring brings. 

Just a heads up there won't be a Friday Focus next week leading
into Spring Break! Something new 4th quarter, The "FrogPod" is
coming. Podcasts with students-it could get interesting!

Students don't care how much you know, until they
know how much you care.  John C. Maxwell


